
Feedback on exam performance in Systematic 

Pathology, Year 3 Semester 1 Examination – July 2025 

 

Those who have been unsuccessful in Y3S1 exam and 

others who need feedback on their performance please 

get registered at the pathology department office by 19th 

September 2025. Alternatively, you may send a text 

message to 0713349027 (Mrs. Ashani). Individual time 

slots for feedback will be communicated later.  

                               

                                                      

Dr A Tennakoon 

Chief Examiner Y3S1 Examination 

 

 

 

 
      

 


